
CUPERTINO AUDIT COMMITTEE 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the special meeting of the Cupertino Audit 
Committee scheduled for Monday, October 28, 2024 beginning at 4:00 
p.m. in Quinlan Conference Room, 10185 North Stelling Road,Cupertino, CA 95014 is 
canceled. 

Dated this 25th day of October 2024 

_________________________ 
Jonathan Orozco
Finance Manager 




